
 

 

15th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

“We Are Adventurers” After School Club 
 
We Are Adventurers will be running a new after school club at Oswald Road Primary School for Key 
Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 pupils. This is a fun and exciting club where children can: learn a woodland 
skill; get their hands dirty with nature-related arts and crafts; build a den; pitch a tent; learn about plant 
and insect life, and set up a camp. 
 
The activities will aid children in forming the good habits of healthy exercise and a lifelong passion for 
exploring and adventure. All the activities are outside in the school grounds, so please ensure 
appropriate clothing for the cold weather! The timings for each club is as follows: 
 
KS1 Tuesday 3.30pm – 5.00pm (Tuesday 23rd February – 29th March 2016) 
KS2 Thursday 3.30pm – 5.00pm (Thursday 25th February – 31st March 2016) 
 
Total cost for 6 weeks: £42 
 
NB: All our leaders are DBS checked, fully insured and every activity is risk assessed. 
 
For more details, please visit www.weareadventurers.co.uk  
 
If you would like to book your child on to the sessions, please return the reply slip, below, to the school 
office by Monday 1st February. The maximum amount of children we can take is 20 children per session.  
 
Keep adventuring! 
 
Paul Salisbury 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
 

 

“We Are Adventurers” After School Club 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the after school club on:      Tuesdays (KS1)               Thursdays (KS2) 

 
Signed (Parent /Carer): __________________________________________ Date: ______________ 


